
 
 

Reminders From Your Saint Alphonsus Nursing Team: 

1. Please arrange to pick up your child’s medications from the school nurse’s office before 

the last day of school. Any medications not picked up by the last day of school will be 

discarded. 

2. Over the summer, please talk to your doctor about your child's immunization status.   

Please submit updates or exemptions to your school nurse as appropriate. The current 

Idaho immunization requirements can be accessed at Idaho Immunization Schedule. 

3. Don’t forget to use lifejackets, helmets and sunscreen to safeguard your student this 

summer! 

4. Have a healthy and safe summer. We have loved working with your students this year! 

https://publicdocuments.dhw.idaho.gov/WebLink/Search.aspx?searchcommand=%7BLF%3ABasic%20~%3D%20%22Parents%20Guide%20to%20School%20Immunization%22%2C%20option%3D%22NLT%22%7D&view=search

